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10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SWI1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary Hele 10 February 1997

NORTHERN IRELAND WOMEN’S COALITION

I attach a copy of a letter to the Prime Minister from the Women’s

Coalition, enclosing a proposal for a Draft Order in Council to implement the

recommendations of the North Report. I see that this Draft has also been made

public by the Women’s Coalition.

I would be grateful for a draft reply from the Prime Minister by Monday,

24 February. I have acknowledged the letter meanwhile.

JOHN HOLMES

Ken Lindsay Esq

Northern Ireland Office
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